
COVID-19 Update 

March 31, 2020 
 

 

Dear CDSBEO Families, 

The Board is collecting information to support the implementation of distance learning 

for all students. Please access the link below to complete the required survey. Please 

ensure that the survey is submitted before 12:00 p.m. on Thursday, April 2, 2020. 

Survey Link: Technology for Learning- Home Access Survey 

It is important that you complete this survey for each child that attends a CDSBEO 

school in your home. For example, if you have four children that attend a CDSBEO 

school you will need to access the survey link in this email four times to complete a 

survey for each child. 

Thank you for your time and support in providing this information. 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Gzx4BrZmyMbEDv1L70wUPA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRgZKa3P0SEaHR0cHM6Ly9mb3Jtcy5vZmZpY2UuY29tL1BhZ2VzL1Jlc3BvbnNlUGFnZS5hc3B4P2lkPTlRNXdmY21nS2tPaXl2d3B3Vzh0QUJtbjB1NDloNUJIdHY0NE8wSU92UTlVTlU0M1drRTJURGROVmpOTE9VRTFSMUJVVmt0R1FrUTJUQzR1VwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAADdzg16-fffjUhphbWJlci5sYWJlcmdlQGNkc2Jlby5vbi5jYVgEAAAAAg~~

